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June 16, 2017 

Prof. Zuyuan Liu 
Professor and Vice President
Wuhan University of Technology 
Wuhan, Hubei, 430070 
P.R. China 

Dear Professor Liu, 

I am pleased to invite you and a delegation from Wuhan University of Technology to visit 
Western University between September 1st and October 31st, 2017.  The purpose of the visit is 
to explore potential collaborations in research and education between the two institutions. 

We understand your delegation will include the following members: 

• Zuyuan, Liu, Vice President, DOB November 23, 1963
• Mao, Chuanqing, Dean, School of Politics and Administration, DOB Jun 3, 1963
• Xia, Yuanyou, Dean, School of Civil Engineering and Architecture, DOB December 25, 1965
• Chen, Wei, Dean, School of Automation, DOB October 16, 1963
• Li, Li, Deputy Director, International Office, DOB March 19, 1974
• Zhao, Weifeng, Deputy Director, Human Resources Office, DOB November 2, 1976

Your visit to Western University will be arranged by Prof. Jin Jiang, Department of Electrical & 
Computer Engineering. Any changes to your plans should be forwarded to him at your earliest 
convenience. 

Finally, I wish to confirm that your institution will cover the costs of travel, accommodation and 
other associated costs for this visit. 

We look forward to welcoming you to Western University this summer. 

Sincerely, 

Julie McMullin, Ph.D. 
Vice-Provost and Associate Vice-President (International) 




